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IEEE 802.15 Task Group 9ma (KMP Transport Updates)
Monday AM1
Tero Kivinen (self), the task group chair, called the meeting to order at 10:30 a.m. on Monday, January 13, 2020.
He displayed the IEEE-SA patent policy slides and solicited any required disclosures. There were none.
Task Group 9ma’s agenda is 15-19/0565r01. It was approved by unanimous consent. The minutes (15-19/0537r00) of the Waikoloa meeting were also approved by unanimous consent. The group will be working on draft text this week in preparation for an upcoming ballot. The draft text can be found in the IEEE 802.15 members’ private area, but the available version as of this writing is older than Kivinen’s current text. Kivinen went through the changes in the draft.
In Appendix B.3.6, line 12, the text needs to be changed to say how to determine how many of the first octets are used. The current text just says the first octets are used.
The meeting was recessed at 10:58 a.m.
Thursday AM2
The meeting was reconvened at 10:34 a.m.
Kivinen displayed the current draft text again. There are no changes between what Kivinen displayed now and what was displayed earlier in the week.  Sturek asked that once the ANA registry for cipher suites is created that only AES-128-CCM* be placed in there until IEEE 802.15.4y is approved.  Atthat time, AES-128-CCM and AES-256-CCM can then be added since IEEE 802.15.4y will be able to take advantage of those algorithms as well. 
The plan for March will be to review comments received during the pre-ballot comment collection period. The draft will then be prepared for letter ballot, which is expected to start immediately after the meeting.
The meeting was adjourned at 10:49 a.m.
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